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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are fast approaching Norwood School’s performance of The Jungle Book at The Voyager 
School on Thursday 26th March 2015.  

 

In year 3, we will be performing a piece based on the scene from where the film where Mowgli 

comes across a herd of elephants and joins in their marching. 

For the evening performance your child will be required to wear grey trousers and a grey t-shirt. 

They do not need to be school trousers. 

 

If you have any queries or need support in obtaining a costume, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of the Year 3 team. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Burnham  Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher  Head Teacher 

 


